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Newsletter of the Hudson Cove Yacht Club 

Hello HCYC Membership, 

    Lǘ ƛǎ ƘŀǊŘ ǘƻ ōŜƭƛŜǾŜ ǘƘŀǘ LΩƳ ǎƛǘǘƛƴƎ ƘŜǊŜ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ƳŜƳƻ ŀƴŘ 

it is already October. The boating season has flown by once again. 

We started the season back in May with our Cocktails in the Park 

and introduction of some of our new members followed by a   

potluck dinner on Memorial Day weekend. Unfortunately, the 

Memorial Day raft up was cancelled due to weather. Throughout 

the summer, we held a few potluck dinners and our raft up during the Labor Day 

weekend.  

    The HCYC education committee held a seminar on spring launch along with guest 

speakers. Our guest speakers included a member of the Rockland County Marine 

Police Division and the Safe Harbor Marina dockmaster. The committee is looking to 

hold additional seminars during our 2022 calendar year. They will be sending out 

information on these seminars as things are firmed up. 

    During the summer several cruises were set up by our Sailing Fleet Captain, Chuck 

Manley, and Power Fleet Captain, Chuck Booth. Cruises consisted of our yearly 

Fourth of July cruise down to Keyport and cruises on the Long Island Sound. During 

our cruises, we were blessed with fair weather and calm seas. I know the captains 

are already thinking of where to venture during the 2022 boating season, so more to 

come. 

    The club also held our Merberg Annual Regatta which was a great success. I thank 

the ground crew and committee boat crew for all their hard work and dedication 

towards this event. It was the overall efforts of everyone that made this event so 

successful. I also would like to thank the Merberg family for their generous donation 

towards the regatta. Mitch Merberg and his wife Susan attended the awards       

ceremony. They were extremely happy to see the great turnout of boats for the 

event. They presented us with the HCYC burgee we had given them which they took 

on their cruises around Cape Horn and other locations. I want to thank Matt        

Marshall, Haverstraw Safe Harbor Manager, and his staff for their support. The     

marina also supplied breakfast for both days for the  event which was greatly        

appreciated. 

    As we reach the end of the 2021 boating season and work to prepare our vessels 

for winter storage, I want to thank everyone for their support this past year. Linda 

and I enjoyed the season and getting to meet with everyone throughout the year. 

We also look forward to seeing everyone at our Annual Election Dinner which is 

scheduled for October 16, 2021. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Anders 

HCYC Commodore   
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HCYC Merberg Annual Regatta Award Ceremony 

HCYC Merberg Annual Regatta Committee & Racers: Linda & Jeff Anders, Rita & Jerry Cohen, Brenda & John       
Edwards, Eileen & Chuck Manley, Gina & Herb Dietrich, Eddie Frank, Dan Kinsley, Richard Thabit, Marc Goldzweig  
T-Shirts: Designed by Nancy DeVries 

Frank Conway, Raptor  Captain 
Lori Joseph Award for   

best HCYC racer 

HCYC regatta awards in Class 1, 2, & 3 for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place were presented by Mitch & Susan Merberg  
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